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	DATE:
	August 4, 2009

	TO:
	ALL PARTIES OF RECORD

	FROM:
	Timisha J. Brooks, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel

	RE:
	Docket No. 000121A-TP – Review of AT&T’s Performance Assessment Plan


AMENDED NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission is seeking reply comments on proposed revisions to AT&T's (formerly known as BellSouth) Performance Assessment Plan filed with the Commission on July 10, 2009, in Docket No. 000121A-TP and/or presented in the conference call held July 29, 2009.  Staff requests that any comments on changes to the Plan be filed by August 21, 2009, with the Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL  32399.  An electronic version should also be provided to Jerry Hallenstein at jhallens@psc.state.fl.us.  For additional information, please contact Timisha Brooks, Office of General Counsel, at (850) 413-6212.

Public Service Commission


Capital Circle Office Center ● 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard�Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850


-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-











